
  

Have your say… 

As you are aware, we are currently still renovating 

your home to make it a better place for us all, we 

apologies for any disturbances or noise that may 

occur during this. We do aim to make you all as 

comfortable as possible so if you have any 

suggestions please let us know. 

In the last residents meeting it was discussed that 

residents would enjoy baking cakes, this has been 

implemented for Easter. We do aim to put activities 

in place that residents have asked for. If there are 

any other activities you can think of, please have 

your say… 

Contact Me 

Email: kerrycarter27@outlook.com 
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The Good Old Days … 

 

  

Apollo Fountain - Dudley 

 

  

Do you recognize 
this sculpture and 
where it is? 

The model was of an 

international gymnast 

and basketball player 

Fred Starkey (built 

1939) 

Fredrick John 

Starkey was a British 

amateur athlete who 

in 1947 represented 

England at basketball 

and gymnastics. At 

the age of 28 he was 

the model for a 

sculpture of the Greek God Apollo by William Bloye, which 

now stands in our very own town of Dudley.  

Can you see Dudley Castle in the background? 

 

                                                                                               

 



Easter Holidays 

Get ready for some fun activities and 

Raffles this Easter at Camelot! 

An Easter raffle will be drawn on 19
th
 April . This will £1 a strip. 

Luxurious hampers and Easter eggs are to be won. Staff will be able 

to provide these raffle tickets. 

Cakes will be baked, and residents will join in the fun at decorating 

them. 

There will be entertainment over the Easter holidays, this is to 

arranged.. so be ready for a surprise! 

On the 17
th
 April Debbie’s Movement to music will join us for a sing 

along  

SPRING IS COMING … LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING THE HOME 

BRIGHT AND CHEERFUL WITH DAFFODILLS THIS MONTH.  

 

  
Welcome to Camelot’s April edition newsletter! 

 

 

 

 

We will be keeping you 
 in the know of all upcoming  
events, special occasions  
and share any information with 
 you that we think you need 
 to know  

                       

                                                                                        Tiff the dog                                    

Know your Carer 
 Leane Arnold – Deputy Manger 
 

I’m Leane, I have worked at Camelot 8 
Years and am very proud to be 
Deputy Manger at Camelot Care 
Home working alongside a brilliant 
Management Team! I am very 
privileged to be the end of life  
champion within Camelot and work 
alongside Becky Madeley and Tess 
Hughes who are also end of life 
champions. I live at home with my 
partner Chris and our new addition Tiff 
(our dog). I  
enjoy traveling and already have plans 
this year for holidays in Ibiza and 
Fuerteventura. 



   
 

 



Birthdays in April! 

No residents have birthdays here at Camelot this month, but do 

you remember any of these who were born in April… 

 

  

 

    



 


